Independence Day
Holiday.Closing

The Town of Spring Lake will be
CLOSED Wednesday, July 4, 2018, in
observance of Independence Day (the
4th of July Holiday). This includes all
Town Departments.

What: Independence Day

Police and Fire will maintain Holiday
operational shifts throughout the When: Wednesday, July 4,
holiday. Household trash and recycling 2018

service WILL operate on its regular Other: The emergency water
schedule on the holiday. Yard debris and sewer number is (910)
and bulk pick up will NOT occur on the 497-3390.

holiday but instead will be incorporated
throughout the work week.

The Spring Lake Bus will NOT run on
Wednesday, July 4th (FYI, neither will
FAST).




